
 

  

River  Raisin Dance Academy 

 We are looking forward to offering classes in our new 

dance spaces.  We appreciate your understanding and 

patience while renovations continue. When parking in 

the ample lot behind Benesh, please enter the driveway 

on 5
th

 nearest Cass Street and exit the driveway nearest 

the Benesh Building.  Please park and escort your child 

to the 2
nd

 floor studios. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 As in the past, we appreciate your contribution of hand 

soap, sanitizer, band-aids, ice packs, and tissues.  

Thank You! 

 

 Students should have proper attire and follow the dress 

code. Please make sure hair is securely off the face in a 

bun. The only exception to this rule is for Hip Hop. See 

the website if you have any questions. 

 

 Time to check out the Marquee Series for your family 

entertainment. Support the Arts in Monroe! 

 

WELCOME BACK! 

September News 
 
 
 
 
 
eptember News 
 

 

Student News 

Congratulations to the RRDA students 

who will be participating in the 

Nutcracker Ballet. The weekly 

rehearsal schedules will be posted 

every Monday on the RRB website.  



Motor City Dance Extension will hold 

auditions for advanced dancers on 

Sunday, September 8
th

 at the Cass 

Street Studio at noon. Contact the Box 

Office for additional information. 

Education – Experience – Excitement - Excellence 

Parents! 

Stay Fit! 

Check out our 

adult classes! 

 


